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Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
We are very excited to hold Spring / Valentine discos for the children after half term. The discos will be 
held straight after school and we run until 5.00pm and open to Year 1 to year 6 pupils. (Our Nursery 

and F2 children will get the opportunity to stay when they are a little older       ) 
 
To allow as many children as possible to be able to attend, we are holding the discos over 3 nights and 
the different year groups will be invited on different days.  
 

Tue 20th Feb - Years 1 & 2 
 

Wed 21st Feb – Years 3 & 4 
 

Thurs 22nd Feb – Years 5 & 6 

 
Children will be able to bring a change of clothes with them to school on the day of the disco, and 
teachers will supervise them getting changed ready and taking them to the school hall for the disco.  
 
All children will return to their classes at the end of the disco and will be dismissed from their usual 
place.  
 
Tickets for the disco can be purchased on Parentmail at a cost of £2.50 and will be done so on a first 

come first served basis. All tickets must be purchased before 9am on Friday 9th February 
and the Parentmail form for hotdog choice completed by the deadline to allow us to 

purchase food and drink.  
 
All children will be able to have a free drink and hotdog (meat or vegetarian) during the disco, which is 
included in the price. Children are able to bring £1.50 to the disco to purchase sweets and treats if they 
wish to.  
 
We hope to see lots of our children there. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
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